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Shin Yat Tong On Yat Kindergarten 
2022/23 School Year Notice about 

 Reservation of Student Offer 

17th May, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to thank all of you for your unlimited support and encouragement to our 

school in the past year. Even under the influence of serious epidemic, you still care about 

the health and safety of our children and teaching staff, then try your best to cooperate 

with us in online and offline" teaching activities for children. We are grateful that all 

children have resumed classes this month and the campus has become lively again. Our 

teachers cherish the precious opportunities to have face-to-face classes with children, so 

they will do their best in teaching and guide them to study hard in return for the love to 

our school as well as parents' expectations. 

 

As time flies, your children will be promoted in mid-August this year. In order to prepare 

the textbooks and teaching materials required for your children possibly and arrange 

enough teaching staff to take care of children, the preparation work for the new school 

year is now in progress. Please kindly be reminded to fill in the attached parental reply 

slip and return it to the class teacher on or before 20/5(Friday). The purchase of books 

and stationery for the new school year will be arranged in early June. We will notify you 

the details later. 

 

Where there is epidemic, there is love. As representative of teaching staff, we appreciate 

that all of you accompany us and support each other in the difficult times. As promised, 

we would do our best to love, care and nurture your children to become talents in the 

future. Hereby, we hope all of you continue to support our teaching team, who are full of 

educational philosophy, love of life and willing to dedicate love, patience and profession 

to children. At the same time, please be recommended the services of our school to 

relatives, friends and neighbors, so that more children can gain quality early childhood 

education. Thank you for your attention! 

 

Wish you good health and happy life! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ms. Connie Mak 

Principal 

 

 

 



2022/23 School Year Notice about  

Reservation of Student Offer~ Parent Reply Slip 

 

To Shin Yat Tong On Yat Kindergarten 

 My *son / daughter will be promoted at your school in August 2022. Please reserve a 

*half-day / whole-day offer for my *son / daughter. 

 My *son / daughter will not be promoted at your school in August 2022 because 

_______________________________________________________________. 

 

 

 

 

 

* Please delete as appropriate      Tick in the appropriate box 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

2022/23 School Year Notice about  

Reservation of Student Offer~ Parent Reply Slip 

 

To Shin Yat Tong On Yat Kindergarten 

 My *son / daughter will be promoted at your school in August 2022. Please reserve a 

*half-day / whole-day offer for my *son / daughter. 

 My *son / daughter will not be promoted at your school in August 2022 because 

_______________________________________________________________. 

 

 

 

 

 

* Please delete as appropriate      Tick in the appropriate box 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

2022/23 School Year Notice about  

Reservation of Student Offer~ Parent Reply Slip 

 

To Shin Yat Tong On Yat Kindergarten 

 My *son / daughter will be promoted at your school in August 2022. Please reserve a 

*half-day / whole-day offer for my *son / daughter. 

 My *son / daughter will not be promoted at your school in August 2022 because 

_______________________________________________________________. 

 

 

 

 

 

* Please delete as appropriate      Tick in the appropriate box 
 

Name of student: ___________________ Class: __________________  

 

Signature of parent: __________________Date: __________________ 

Name of student: ___________________ Class: __________________  

 

Signature of parent: __________________Date: __________________ 

Name of student: ___________________ Class: __________________  

 

Signature of parent: __________________Date: __________________ 


